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This driver could be considered a “switch hitter”, to use baseball terminology.  If 
you know the name of the driver, you’ll know what we mean.  Hint:  this photo was taken 
in 1962 at a paved track. 
 

 Here’s one from the vault.  This is Bob Patterson at Wall Stadium.  Bob was a Novice 
Division driver at Wall, a paved track, in 1962.  Later, Bob changed his number to 390 and 
went dirt track racing in 1965 when East Windsor Speedway opened. He must have liked 

racing on dirt, because the remainder of his racing career was spent at dirt tracks. 

 
Thanks to Ray Shea for the photo and the information. 


